CORONAVIRUS APRIL 14
(COVID-19)

AN APPEAL TO THE PUBLIC

Despite our efforts and staff transfers,
there are staff shortages in residential
and long-term care centres.

Anyone who has knowledge or training
in the healthcare field is invited
to lend a hand.

We are seeking physicians, nurses, orderlies,
and anyone else with experience and skills
in the realm of healthcare.

>> If you are interested, please visit
jecontribuecovid19.gouv.qc.ca
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